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This is not a Key Decision 
Call-in Procedures may apply 
This decision will affect no ward specifically. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED that: 
 
A The outcomes of the Local Bus Consultation relating to future transport 

requirements in Harlow and wider areas be referred to the Garden Town Board. 
 
 
REASON FOR DECISION 
 
A The Scrutiny Committee considered a report on bus provision at its meeting on 

19 March 2019 and asked Cabinet to refer the outcomes of the Local Bus 
Consultation to the Garden Town Board. 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
1. The Scrutiny Committee considered a final report on improving bus provision in 

Harlow 
 

2. A Local Bus Consultation was carried out as part of the view and it is 
recommended that the review is referred to the Garden Town Board for further 
consideration. 

 
 
 
 
 



IMPLICATIONS 
 
Implications of the recommended decision are outlined in the ‘Implications’ section of 
the original report, which is attached as Appendix 1. 
 
Appendices 
 
Appendix 1 – Original report to the Scrutiny Committee ‘Improving the Provision of 
Bus Services in Harlow – Final Report’ 
 
Background Papers 
 
None. 
 
Glossary of terms/abbreviations used 
 
None. 
 

 


